
76th CHURCH 
Anniversary

SERVICE

Dear Parish Family,

I warmly invite everyone to join us in 
celebrating the 76th anniversary of Canadian 
Martyrs Church - a milestone that honors our 
rich history and enduring faith. 

Since the official transition on June 26, and my 
installation as pastor on July 27, we've been 
working with love and dedication to renew our 
church. In just three months, we've made 
meaningful improvements - and now, we'd love 
for you to come see the progress. 

Let's come together as a community to rebuild 
the vibrant spirit that once defined Canadian 
Martyrs. There's still much to do, but with your 
support, prayers, and presence, we can make 
our church flourish once again. 

Come celebrate, reconnect, and be part of the 
renewal. Together, we can make this a new 
chapter of hope and growth. 

Blessings,
Fr. Godofredo Claudio
Pastor, Canadian Martyrs Parish

Canadian Martyrs Parish
Friday, Sept 26, 2025

Mass at 7:00 pm
followed by light refreshment in the church hall.


